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5/1/2017 
 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
RE: Sam 3B-25H-M166 
 Township 1N, Range  66 W, 6th P.M. 
 Section    25:    1403‘ FSL      311‘ FWL  Surface Hole Location 
 Section    25:    2425‘ FSL      480‘ FWL  TPZ Location 
 Section    25:    2425‘ FSL      460‘ FEL  Bottom Hole Location 
   
Dear Director: 

 
Crestone Peak Resources is planning to drill the captioned well in accordance with the provisions of COGCC Rule 318A.e.  
 
Proposed spacing unit configuration: S2N2, N2S2 Section 25 T1N, R66W of the 6th PM 
Formation: Codell 
Spacing unit acreage: 320 
 
Crestone Peak is not the only owner within the proposed spacing unit and, as such, provided notice to the remaining 
owner(s) within said spacing unit as required under COGCC Rule 318A.e(6). The required thirty (30) day period has 
elapsed absent the receipt of an objection to said proposal by the owner(s) within the proposed spacing unit for the 
well.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the map illustrating the proposed wellbore spacing unit to assist you in your review.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Crestone Peak requests that the COGCC review the enclosed 
information and approve the Application for Permit to Drill the captioned well. If you have any questions or comments, 
please contact me at 720-410-8478. 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Bruner 
Regulatory Analyst 
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